N Fue 2020 Season

AND SCHOOL

On Monday, May 4, the Aspen Music Festival and School announced the cancellation of its full 2020 season due to
the COVID-19 pandemic.

The AMFS Board of Trustees, and senior and faculty leadership made the decision in consultation with public health
experts, local hospital leadership, civic and county officials, CEOs of key local entities, arts leaders, and many others,
with the health and safety of all Festival participants and the community as their first priority.

The Aspen Music Festival and School’s box office is ready to be of service to all who have purchased tickets or passes
for the 2020 season. Anyone holding a pass or ticket will have the option to donate their tickets, or receive a full refund
or 2021 season credit.

For more information on these options, please see the 2020 Ticket Options page. Patrons must contact the box office
by Friday, May 22, or the dollar value of all 2020 purchases will be credited to the 2021 season.



http://www.aspenmusicfestival.com/2020-ticket-options

